
District Governor Message

December has also been called the International Family Month with a focus on disease prevention and
treatment. The health and vitality of a person, a family and a community can be seriously impaired by
what in many cases is a preventable disease. Disease prevention is really a key to progress in other areas
as well because of the interplay with other areas of focus like Water and Sanitation and Maternal & Child
Health.

The eradication of polio has of course been Rotary International's s major worldwide, corporate effort
since the early 1980’s. And remarkable progress has been made. The job is not finished however and you
can rest assured that we will not, cannot, set this torch down until that job is finished.  More information
on the status of the Polio eradication effort can be found later in this newsletter..  

 On another note, I would like to ask of any interest for members to serve on a district committee next
year. We have opportunities for those who would like to help shape our district for it's future. For more
information please reach out to me or DGE Jack Cohen, jcohen@zoominternet.net.

A reminder that there is still time to complete the 2021 Rotary All-Member Survey.   This is your
opportunity to tell us what you like about being a Rotary member and how we can improve your
membership experience.  You should have received an email from Nora Zei , Chief Participant Experience
Officer, Rotary International ,with the survey invitation. Regardless, to access the survey, copy and paste
the following address.  The survey will take 15 to 20 minutes to complete and will be open until 10
December 2021.  If you any have questions, contact surveys@rotary.org.

https://rotary.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5C3Nsmp9vID6ijQ?
Q_DL=5Xpf4FzM0VFdPGZ_5C3Nsmp9vID6ijQ_CGC_cPgM1FbvRIiFtSp&Q_CHL=email

I also wish to remind current and incoming club officers  to update your club membership and officer
information by 1 January 2022.  The information will be used to generate your club invoice.
It is important that your club’s member information is up-to-date, because Rotary cannot change the club
invoice after it has been generated or accept membership updates with your payment.  
   
I wish to thank Kathy Corcoran and the entire Shelter Box committee on a fabulous fundraiser event held
at the Stables at Connoquenessing.  I big thank you to all the clubs that contributed baskets, and
sponsorships.   We all had a lot of fun and the cake auction greatly added to the huge success.

I sincerely wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy Productive New Year!
Rick, District Governor
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CONGRATULATIONS TO CRANBERRY TOWNSHIP ROTARY
CLUB ON THEIR 50TH ANNIVERSARY.  THE MILESTONE WAS

CELEBRATED AT TREESDALE COUNTRY CLUB ON FRIDAY,
NOVEMBER 12TH WHICH I HAD THE PLEASURE OF JOINING. 

SHOWN IN THE PICTURE ABOVE IS PRESIDENT CARRIE
CONSTANZA, PAST PRESIDENT AND DISTRICT GOVERNOR
NOMINEE JOHN MARSHALL, AND MEMBER CURT WHIPPLE

PRESENTING A 50 YEAR SERVICE AWARD TO STANLEY
BUDNEY AS WELL AS A PAUL HARRIS FELLOW PLUS 2

AWARD.   ON BEHALF OF THE DISTRICT I EXTEND OUR
APPRECIATION AND OFFER OUR CONGRATULATIONS TO

STAN FOR HIS LIFE OF SERVICE TO ROTARY. 














